
Your Impact at the Currier
Dear friend,

We hope you had an opportunity to visit Medieval to Metal: The Art and Evolution of the Guitar and Bill Viola:
The Raft w hile they w ere on view  at the Currier Museum of Art. One of our goals is to engage the public
through a variety of art experiences. Our community has a w ide array of artistic interests, and our exhibitions
are similarly diverse. As a non-profit, the Currier Museum relies on charitable support to bring special
exhibitions like these to our galleries. I am writing today to share our gratitude for your part in helping
us accomplish this!

Highlights
During July and August, 13,914 visitors came to the Currier Museum to see The Raft and Guitar. We created
engaging activities in the interpretive space in the lobby and offered public programs and special events in
conjunction w ith these special exhibitions, w hich allow ed visitors to explore their connections w ith and
interpretations of the exhibitions.

Our Creative Studio program, w hich provides an opportunity for our youngest guests to make art, is alw ays a
hit. It serves betw een 25 and 30 children each month. Another popular donor-supported program is our
monthly free Saturdays for New  Hampshire residents. Each free Saturday provides free admission to
betw een 260 and 300 individuals.

Our after-hours Bourbon and Blues event brought more than 300 visitors into the galleries to experience a
guided tour of the Guitar exhibition along w ith terrif ic live music and an interpretive dance performance. These
types of multi-sensory programs w ould not be possible w ithout the support of donors like you. Thank you!

Coming soon!
Now  that w e have off icially turned the corner into fall, w e are readying our galleries for Shakers and the
Modern World: A collaboration w ith Canterbury Shaker Village, w hich opens on October 12; and We Are For
Freedoms, w hich opens on October 26. To learn more about these exhibitions, click HERE. There are a lot
more events and art-making opportunities coming up, too. Learn more HERE.

Thank you, again, for all that you do to support the Currier Museum of Art. We are very grateful.

Best w ishes,

Rebecca Geragosian
Individual Giving Manager
rgeragosian@Currier.org
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